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Letter of Recommendation for Fair Future Foundation 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
It is with great enthusiasm that Rotary Australia provides this letter of recommendation 
for Fair Future Foundation (FFF).  This is an exceptional humanitarian organization that 
has been working relentlessly for over 15 years, to improve health, sanitation, and overall 
well-being in some of the most remote and underserved regions of Eastern Indonesia, 
particularly East Sumba.\ 
 
For the past two years, Rotary Australia has been working closely with Fair Future 
Foundation, collaborating on various projects aimed at addressing critical health 
challenges, improving access to clean water, and providing essential medical care to 
ultra-rural communities.  
 
Our collaboration has been marked by shared values, dedication, and a deep 
commitment to making a sustainable impact on the lives of those who lack fundamental 
resources. 
 
Key Areas of Collaboration 
 
Over the course of our partnership, Fair Future Foundation has demonstrated an 
unwavering commitment to humanitarian action, particularly in the following areas: 
 

• Malaria Prevention & Health Programs – Through initiatives like #ZeroMalaria, 
FFF has been instrumental in mosquito net distributions, Indoor Residual Spraying 
(IRS), and health education to combat malaria, dengue, and other vector-borne 
diseases. 
 

• Primary Medical Care (PMC) Program – A revolutionary effort providing first-line 
medical support through trained community health workers (Kawan Sehat agents) 
who treat and prevent infectious diseases, childhood illnesses, and injuries in 
villages that have no access to doctors or clinics. 




